
 

 

 

 
 
 

Board of Management Meeting April 25th 2017 
Agreed Report 

 

 

 The Board wishes to congratulate Leoithne on winning third place 

in the All-Ireland Siansa competition. 

 The Board extends their best wishes to the Leaving Certificate and 

Junior Certificate students in the state examinations. 

 The Board wishes to express its gratitude to all staff members for 

their tremendous work throughout this school year. 

 The Wellbeing team will consult all stakeholders in the planning for 

the new Wellbeing programme. 

 Transition Years are currently preparing for their written 

assessments and their portfolio assessments. 

 The Board welcomes the ‘Darkness into Light’ fundraiser to 

Coláiste Choilm and to Ballincollig. 

 

 


